L'Anse Creuse Public Schools
School Age Child Care Program
Parent Evaluation
2025-2026

Thank you for your support of our SACC program. We want to make sure that our program is meeting your family's school age childcare needs. We are also interested in learning about what we can do to help our program improve.

Or visit

https://www.lc-ps.org/programs/sacc/before-and-after-school-care and navigate to Parent feedback section to complete the online parent evaluation.

Question	YES	NO	Could Improve	l don't know
Does the staff seem to enjoy their work?				
Are you greeted warmly when you drop off and pick up your child?				
Are the site directors courteous and helpful?				
Does the site staff communicate effectively with families?				
Were problems handled calmly and effectively?				
Do you feel this is a safe/ healthy place for your child?				
Was the site clean and convenient?				
Does your child(ren) enjoy coming to SACC?				
Would you use SACC during Spring Break?				
What would you like to see changed in the SACC Would you use SACC on Spring Break if not held YES or NO				
Comments:				
Name (optional):				
Phone # Email (optio	nal)			
Return options: You may mail evaluation to:				

Wheeler Center – Attn: SACC 24076 F V Pankow Blvd, Clinton Twp MI 48036 Fax to 586-466-7515 or return to the SACC staff at the school